
From: Katherine Wells <KatherineWells@scsenate.gov>
To: Jason ElliottJasonElliott@schouse.gov
CC: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/21/2017 4:16:25 PM
Subject: Re: Alcohol laws

That's fine. Thanks.
Katherine
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 21, 2017, at 4:05 PM, Jason Elliott <JasonElliott@schouse.gov> wrote:
 

Katherine:

Thanks for contacting me. I will try reach you before end of day. If we don't talk today I will reach 
out tomorrow.

Jason

Jason Elliott
819 E. North Street
Greenville, SC 29601
(864) 235-5308
(864) 331-3058 fax

On Feb 21, 2017, at 3:52 PM, Katherine Wells <KatherineWells@scsenate.gov> wrote:
 

Rep. Elliott- Danny Varat has told me that you have some questions about the SC alcohol laws, especially 
concerning donations of alcoholic beverages to festivals. I should be in my office the rest of today, so if you 
want to call and talk with me, I’m available.
 
E. Katherine Wells
Staff Attorney, S.C. Senate Judiciary Committee
katherinewells@scsenate.gov
803-212-6621
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